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In this issue:

· The BRU’s motion to Reconsider the October 24th Order
· Upcoming CEO Meetings and Events


	The BRU’s motion to Reconsider the October 24th Order
As you know, last month the court denied the BRU’s motion to extend the consent decree.  Subsequently, the BRU filed another motion in an effort to extend certain portions of the consent decree.  After considering the BRU’s motion and the MTA’s opposition, the court denied the BRU’s motion. 
Upcoming CEO Meetings and Events
I will be out-of-the-office beginning Monday, November 27, 2006 through Friday, December 1, 2006.  I will be returning to the office on Monday, December 4, 2006.  During my absence, Terry Matsumoto, Executive Officer – Finance, will be acting on my behalf with full signature authority.  He can be reached at (213) 922-2473.

Wishing all of you a Safe and Happy Thanksgiving.
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